
 
 

Fraud and Scam Prevention Seminar 
 

 
 

Join the RCMP Raymond/Magrath Detachment for this free 
seminar.  RCMP members will focus on fraud and scams, and 

steps you can take to protect yourself from them. 
 

Date: Friday, December 6, 2024 

Time: 7:00 p.m. 

Place: Stirling Community Centre/Lions Hall 
(409 – 2 Street) 

 

Everyone is welcome! 


